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CHAD CHRISTER, SHERIFF
August 26, 2025

Following the issuance of RFQ 2025-009 for Architectural & Engineering (A&E) Design
Services for the New 911 Communications Center, the evaluation committee has completed its
review of all submitted qualifications.

In accordance with the evaluation criteria outlined in the RF Q—specifically including
experience with similar projects, qualifications of the firm and key personnel, references, and
overall project approach—the following firms have been ranked in order of final evaluation:

Architects Design Group (ADG)

Harvard Jolly, Inc.

Long & Associates Architects Engineers, Inc.
H2M Architects & Engineers, Inc.

PLUS

CPH Engineers

The Lunz Group, Inc.

SRS

The highest-ranked firm will be invited to enter into negotiations for contract award, pending all
required approvals.

We appreciate the time and effort of all firms that submitted qualifications in response to this
solicitation.

Sincerely,

A

Willlam V. Spinelli, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
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